
Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197    Fax (02) 6293 7664   Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au 

Objection 34 

Therese Mulholland 
1 page 



The Monash freeway should be the southern boundary for the division of Chisholm. The Monash 
freeway acts as very strong boundary between the communities on both sides of the freeway who 
both have little in common with the other. Thus, I object to the draft boundaries for 
Chisholm/Hotham. The southern boundaries for Chisholm should be along the Monash Freeway and 
Wellington Road to the Dandenong Creek. If the numbers do not permit for this, a boundary along 
the Monash Freeway and Police Road to the Dandenong Creek would be an acceptable alternative. 
The southern boundary SHOULD NOT cross the Monash Freeway. 




